
2nd Annual Okie Quota Recap 

 

On Monday, October 10th we were excited to tee up our first ball to kick off the 

2nd Annual Okie Quota Golf Tournament at the Shangri-La Golf Resort. Over 60 

golfers joined us for the event. While the weather tried to dampen our spirits, we 

made the most of the circumstances despite the weather. 

 

After a fantastic tournament in 2020, we were forced to change venues to the 

beautiful Shangri-La Golf Resort. The new venue did not disappoint with it’s 

picturesque views and pristine amenities. I would like to give a special thank you 

to Dana Able and her team to have gone above and beyond to ensure the comfort  

and safety of our players. 

 

And finally, a big thank you to all of our sponsors for making the 2nd Annual Okie 

Quota possible. We look forward to seeing everyone on the course again next  

year. All 2021 participants will be given 1st opportunity to register for the 2022 

event before opening registration to other golfers.  

 

Please visit our website www.okiequota.com for updates. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brian Gildehaus 

http://www.okiequota.com/

